
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Marico Information classification: Official 

August 12, 2024 
 

 
 

Sub: Further update on Marico’s business operations in Bangladesh  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are writing further to our earlier letter dated August 7, 2024 apprising the status of Marico’s 
business operations in Bangladesh in the wake of recent developments in the country.  
 
By way of additional update, we would like to inform you that our manufacturing operations in the 
country have resumed at normal scale yesterday. Operating conditions in the market have been 
gradually improving and a large majority our retail sales force and distributors have been 
functioning since last week.  
 
We continue to prioritize the safety of our employees, factory workers, distributors and other 
stakeholders of our business.  
 
As previously mentioned, we firmly believe that the medium-term prospects of Marico’s business 
in Bangladesh remain intact. 
 
We request you to take the aforesaid update on record. 
 
This intimation is also being made available on the Company’s website at:  
http://marico.com/india/investors/documentation/shareholder-info    
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Marico Limited 
 
 
Vinay M A 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer            

The Secretary, 
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code: 531642 

       The Manager,  
       Listing Department,  
       The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
       'Exchange Plaza', C-1 Block G, 
       Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
       Mumbai – 400051 
       Scrip Symbol: MARICO 
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